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Oregon farmers are struggling enough with property taxes that have a huge 

percentage going to schools and bonds. 

So much so that there's barely anything left to pay employees. I had to lay off my 55 

year round employees during 

Covid and haven't been able to bring them back because of the high minimum wage 

in the Portland Metro area. 

I only have my 2 daughters working part time for me.  


